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July 25, 2024:

Ms. Tina Garver

City of Powder Springs
4484 Marietta Street
Powder Springs, GA 30127

Re: Proposal of Engineering Services
Hopkins Road Storm Drain Improvement Plans

Ms. Garver:

We understand the referenced project request is to prepare a set of buildable plans for the
replacement of storm drainage under Hopkins Road as discussed between Croy and City staff. A
more detailed project-specific description and Scope of Services is as follows:

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

The storm drainage crossing Hopkins Road is CMP that has material loss and needs replacement.
Additionally, on the east side of Hopkins Road a sanitary and gas line intercept the existing inlet
structure. The project is to replace the existing CMP pipes and structures, for a more desirable
layout in relation all the existing utilities.

SCOPE OF SERVICES
We will prepare a set of buildable plans for contractors to construct the project. The plans will
implement the following repairs:
o Replace upstream pipe from headwall to under the road with RCP to meet existing
hydraulic capacity. We will determine capacity of existing pipe to determine new pipe size.
¢ Replace the inlet structure on the west side of Hopkins Road with a deeper invert out to
be below the existing utilities.
o Replace a portion of the existing pipe downstream of new inlet structure at a determined
point on the pipe with a manhole and remove the old pipe.

We anticipate the set of plans to include the following drawings:
Existing Conditions/Demolition Plan, Grading and Drainage Plan, Erosion Control Plan
Detail Sheet(s)

Proposed Budget: $4,000.00

Invoicing

This work will be completed as an hourly not to exceed fee project. Invoicing will be progressive
and will be submitted monthly for work completed to date less previous payments.

This proposal incorporates, as if fully set forth herein, the terms and conditions of the Professional
Services Agreement for Engineering Services dated February 14, 2020, between City of Powder
Springs and Croy Engineering, LLC as established for Stormwater Supervisor services. If this
proposal is acceptable to you, please sign below indicating your approval and return (1) signed
copy for our files. A signed copy of this letter will serve as Croy Engineering’s Notice to Proceed.
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Again, we thank you for the request. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
us. We look forward to working with you on this project.

Respectfully,

Croy Endingering, LLC

Wayne O. McGary, P.E.
Vice President

cc: Brian Allen, City of Powder Springs
Scott McNally, Croy
Kelly Knetzger, Croy
Project File
Reading File

APPROVED: City of Powder Springs

Signed Title

Name Date
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